Office of Tax Simplification looks to
expand board membership

News story

The O0ffice of Tax Simplification is currently advertising for two additional
independent board members.
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The 0TS is currently looking to expand the independent membership of its
board, with the creation of two additional positions.

Experience of tax is welcome, but ideally candidates will in particular bring
skills and expertise relevant to the modern world of tax — such as customer
transformation or service digitisation, alongside an open mind and keenness
to simplify the UK tax system.

More details about the two roles and how to apply can be found here.

The deadline for written applications is 25 September 2022.
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